BLACKRAVEN ENERGY, INC.

December 14, 2010

State of Colorado

Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203

Attn: Director

RE: Fulscher 943-15-14
Olson 943-31-24
Oltjenbruns 844-2-44

Dear Director:

Black Raven Energy, Inc.’s (“BRE”) reason for waiving the 20 day period for the above
referenced permits is to save the lease.

Black Raven Energy Inc. respectfully requests approval of this Waiver.

Thank you for your consideration in this regard. If you have any questions please feel free to
contact the undersigned at 303-308-1330 x 136.

With kind regard,

Black Raven Energy, Inc.
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Janice Aldstadt
Landman
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